
From: Ruth Abarca-Compton <Ruth.Abarca-Compton@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 1:27 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Conference Travel 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Happy Friday. I’ve returned from the conference below on Wednesday evening. I went in my official 
capacity to Decatur Georgia for the SLTL Conference held by the CDC from June 12-14, 2023. The CDC 
booked airline for all attendees and flew me out from Chicago to Atlanta the day prior, June 11, 2023. 
The CDC paid airline and are reimbursing for hotel and transportation (uber, taxis, and the like) expenses 
to and from the airport and hotel to and from CDC conference site and provided a per diem for meals 
and incidentals. To my knowledge, CDPH nor the City of Chicago incurred any costs due to my 
attendance of this conference.  
 
Please let me know if you need additional information.  
 
 
Ruth Abarca-Compton 
Attorney/Privacy Officer 
Chicago Department of Public Health 
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